
Dear Landowner: 

About a week ago, a questionnaire was mailed to you asking about land 

that your company owns.  Your company was randomly selected from 

county/municipal property ownership records.  

If you have already completed and returned the questionnaire, please 

accept our sincere thanks.  If not, we ask that you please do so today.   

Although your participation is voluntary, we are especially grateful for 

your help because it is only by hearing from people like you that we can 

better understand the perspectives of those who control part of the 

woodland resources in the United States. 

If you did not receive a questionnaire, or if it was misplaced, please call us 

toll-free at 1-855-233-3372 and we will send you another one. 

Brett J. Butler, Survey Director 
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